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Plan Ahead:  The 2020-21 School calendar can be accessed on this website. 

St. Peter’s Episcopal School 

 

 

Message from the Director: Janet Boutin 
 

 It is hard to believe that another school year is drawing to a close.  Our year has been 
filled with so many fond memories and also with our first Governor’s Emergency School Closure 
Order.  During the closure, we hope your child has been having fun doing their remote Seesaw 
lessons.  Our staff has worked to bring their regular learning themes, letters, numbers, Music, 
Chapel, P.E., Library and more inside your home.  We have enjoyed seeing your child post their 
work and their videos of kind words and hellos.  
  In the Fall of 2019, our school earned reaccreditation with NAEYC (National Association 
for the Education of Young Children).  This mark of distinction puts our School in the top 8% of 
early childhood centers in the U.S.  No other area school has this accreditation.  We have been 
accredited since 1989.  We are very proud to be an NAEYC school.   
 Over  the summer,  if you  need  to contact the school, call or e-mail the School Office.  
We will not have regular office hours but, we will continue to check messages, mail and e-mails.  
Also, www.myprocare.com is available for online school payments. 
 In  August, we will be sending you information about back to school.  You will receive no-
tification of Discovery Day/Meet the Teacher Time and sign up information about Gymnastics,  
Kid’s  Day  Out, Early Birds, After School Care and Parent Association sign-up. 
 

Mission Statement 
 

 The mission of St. Peter's Episcopal School is to offer families in our community an en-
riched early childhood learning program with extended day options which are conducted in a 
Christian environment emphasizing the development of each child's potential. 
      
              



2019—2020 
Parent Association Officers 

Amanda McDonald, President 

Kristen Hoech, Vice-President 

Bethany Mikeska, Treasurer 

Ruth Carlson, Secretary 

Thank you for your support! 

Join us on  
Facebook! 

Thank you for choosing 
 St. Peter’s School! 

 

Lynda DeMasco, President 

Elizabeth Schneider, Vice-President 

Scott Herman, Treasurer 

Mark Haufler, Vestry Liaison 

Polly Horany  

Susan Parker  

Amy Rector  

Kevin DeVore  

Rev. Bert Baetz  

 
 

     Our School was awarded a grant request 
from the Armstrong Foundation. The Armstrong 
Foundation supports tax exempt organizations 
that support U.S. constitutional values including: 
principles of free enterprise, limited government, 
pursuit of liberty, individual freedom, protection 
of personal property rights and a strong national 
defense.  The Foundation was created in 1949 
by Judge George W. Armstrong. 
 
     We are very grateful for their support and 
award.  

 

Our school is extremely 
grateful to the  

Green Umbrella Corporation 
for making a financial gift 
to “aid in furthering your 

philanthropic causes.” 
 

Many Thanks for their  
generosity during these 

 trying times! 

School Board Members 
2019—2020 



Ways To Help The School Without  
Spending Any Money 

• Collect Box Tops  For Education:  drop them off in the  Church/School Offices. 

• Support the Cottage Shop by donating slightly used clothing, linens, knick-knacks and 

more. 

• Donate a used car.  All we need is the title and a key. Greg Maxwell of  Maxwell Motors of 

Kerrville takes care of the details. 

• Drop off recycled cans, metals, electronics, old appliances to Scrap Solutions.  Just say, 

“It’s for St. Peter’s School!” 

• Remember the School when planning your estate.  Just visit our website 

www.stpeterskerrville.com and complete the forms.   
 
 

All donations to the School are tax deductible. 

 Online Tuition Payment Convenience 
 

Log in today! 
 

1. Go to www.myprocare.com.   
2. Enter your email address (the email you have on file with St. Peter’s School) and 

choose GO. 
3. Enter the confirmation code sent to your email, choose a password, and press 

GO. 
4. Then use the PAY button to make a payment by credit cared, debit card or 

checking account. 
 

Contact the School Office if you need help . . . Thank you! 
 

 Janet Boutin         E-Mail:  stpeterskerrville@hotmail.com 
 School Director         830-257-0257 
 









All I really need to 
know I learned in 

Kindergarten! 


